
Demolition work will soon start on the
buildings between Church Street, Penfold
Street, and Broadley Street. Find out more by
attending:

Our weekly drop-in session at Church
Street Library, every Wednesday, starting
on the 25 September from 2pm to 4pmSpecial ‘Open Evening’ at theRegeneration Space, 56 Church Street on

11 September from 4pm to 7:30pm 

Scan to sign up for
weekly email updates 

Demolition Update

https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&sca_esv=5e78618b726d8b1c&rlz=1C1GCEA_enGB1102GB1102&sxsrf=ADLYWIKShC_v5lsuz0_9be0ea-cWEhqKOg:1725371361187&q=Broadley+Street.&spell=1&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjI_dqY9aaIAxV8Q0EAHUxDI90QBSgAegQIDBAB

